
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
MONDAY, AUGUST 21, 2023 

 

 
Guidance: In order for schedule changes to be made, students must complete a schedule change request 

form. The forms can be picked up and returned to the Guidance Office. The forms must be filled out completely 
and signed by a parent or guardian. The deadline for students to drop and add a class is Monday, August 21. 

Tuesday, September 12 is the deadline to request level changes or to drop classes to a study hall or aiding 

hour. As you can imagine, this is a very busy time of year for school counselors. We appreciate your patience 
and understanding as we work through these schedule change requests and other important beginning of the 

year preparations. Please allow 24-48 hours for counselors to respond to your emails and phone calls. 

School Pictures: School pictures will be taken on August 21, 22, 23, or 24, depending on your student’s 
English class. Your student received order information in their English classes on the first day.   The link to 

order pictures is https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/79146X. Students who do not have an English class can 

stop by E120 or the main office for an order form. 

Girl’s Track:  There will be a callout meeting for all girls interested in track and field and are not involved in a 
fall sport at 2:30 on Monday, August 21 in the main gym.  If you are interested and cannot attend this short 
meeting, please contact Mr. Fredrick through the Final Forms portal. 
 
Theater: Anyone interested in cast or crew positions for The Legend of Sleepy Hollow or Spongebob the 
Musical should attend the theater callout in the auditorium on Tuesday, August 22 at 6pm.  Students should 
bring a parent or guardian to the meeting.  
  
Girl’s Tennis:  Those interested in joining the girl’s tennis team, there will be a call out meeting after school on 
Wednesday, August 23 in Mr. Holden’s room C308. 
 
Robotics: The Robotics Club will be having a call out meeting after school on Wednesday, August 23 and 
Thursday, August 24 in Mrs. Carr's room C123 - please plan to attend one of these meetings. If you are 
interested in joining Robotics Club there will be an application, if you are unable to attend the call out meetings 
please pick up an application from Mrs. Carr in room C123. 
 

The Friends of Dorothy: The Friends of Dorothy group, previously called the Gay, Straight Alliance, will have 
a call out meeting after school on Thursday, August 24 in E120. The meeting will last until 3 p.m. Everyone is 

welcome to attend! 

Sophomore Class Cabinet: Sophomore class cabinet will meet after school in room E120 on Tuesday, 

September 5th to start planning homecoming decorations.  All sophomores are welcome! 

2024 Yearbooks: The 2024 yearbook is now on sale. Go to www.yearbookordercenter.com and use the 

school code 3361 to place your order. Books are $60 until Labor Day. After that, the price will go up to $70. 

Order now to get the best price! 

 

 

 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/

